Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



The Eugene Schmuck Foundation

November 20th, 2023

PO Box 58

Manzanita OR 97130

Dear Troy,

Thank you so much for your donation to our Resource Room at Garibaldi Grade School. This money will have an immediate impact on our students' needs. We believe a student who is comfortable in their clothes, warm, fed, and feels safe is a student who is ready to learn. Without those things, it becomes much harder for students to do their job at school. Thank you for supporting our students so they can arrive at school, ready to learn and ready to be the best student they can be.

With these funds, we plan to increase the size of our clothing closet by adding more shoes in a variety of sizes. Families struggle with replacing students' shoes due to how quickly their feet grow, how quickly shoes can wear out, and how expensive they are. By having a surplus of shoes on hand, we can ensure no child at our school will have to go through the day with holes in their soles and wet socks on their feet.

Thank you for your donation. You support matters, and you are having a profound impact on the lives of the children in our community.

We look forward to keeping you updated. Thank you for your support.

Ashley Carr

Family Resource Coordinator

Garibaldi Grade School

503-355-3541 direct line

ashleyc@nknsd.org